
Northfield Township Planning Commission 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Northfield Township Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, August 3, 2016 at 7:00 
P.M. at the Northfield Township Offices - Second Floor, 8350 Main Street, Whitmore Lake, Michigan 48189.   The 
purpose for the public hearing is to receive comments on an application to amend the Northfield Township 
Master Plan Map, as summarized below. 

Request for Amendment of Master Plan Map 
The applicant, Biltmore Land LLC requests that Northfield Township amend its Master Plan Map to change 
the Master Plan designation of the nine parcels (A – I) on the map below from AG – Agricultural to MDR – 
Medium Density Residential.  
 

 
 

The application is on file at the Northfield Township Building/Zoning Department, 8350 Main Street, Whitmore 
Lake, MI 48189 and may be reviewed between 8:00 A.M. and 4:30 P.M., Monday – Friday.  The application also 
may be examined on the Northfield Township website at www.twp.northfield.mi.us.  All persons are invited to 
attend and be heard.  Written comments should be directed to the Northfield Township Planning Commission 
Chairman at the Northfield Township Building/Zoning Department before 12:00 P.M. on the day of the hearing. 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, accommodations can be made available with a 7-day 
advance notice.  Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Northfield 
Township Office at (734) 449-2880  

        Angela Westover, Clerk  
Northfield Township  
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